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Club Membership Meeting Updates from the 5/2/2024 Meeting 

Good morning, 
 
Secretary’s Report: Will be posted on the website under the Member’s page. 
Treasurer’s Report: Was read and approved at the meeting. There are copies available at the club. 
 
Committees  
 
Wednesday Skeet: Doing okay depending on weather 
Sunday Skeet and 5-Stand: the last shoot had 24 rounds of skeet and 25 rounds of 5-Stand 
3rd Thursday 5 Stand: Doing okay 
Trap: Slow but steady  

Sporting Clays: Doing good, basically no problems with traps or batteries 
3rd Thursday 5-Stand: Doing okay depending on weather 
Conservation:  NA 
Grounds: Need help with trimming and mowing 
Pond: Stocked  

Communication: NA 
 
Memberships 
Full members: 0 
Probationary members: 1 
New member applications: 1 
 
Workdays: Friday May 24th & Saturday June 8th We will start at 9AM all 3 days and last till noon-ish. -

Please check the website for last minute cancellations.  

Change in the Membership Meeting in July: The July membership meeting date is changed to Tuesday 

July 9th at 7:30 due to the 4th of July holiday.  

Range Safety Orientation: Will be held July 9 @ 6:30pm and October 3 @ 6:30. Both are held before the 

membership meetings. 

Vernal Pond (on the sporting clays course): We discussed it at this past trustee meeting – and we will be 

leaving the pond as it is. It was drained because of a farmer’s complaint about drainage from his crop – 

but we own the property now so we’ll leave it to Mother Nature :) 

Sporting Clays Extra Shoot: We will be opening up an extra sporting clays shoot on Saturday June 1st at 

noon 

Grants: The Fly-Fishing class went very well. The second class caught 12 fish. One lady caught 5. 



Annual Picnic: August 24th more to come on that. 

Learn to shoot/fish: 

• Learn to Shoot – Intro to Safe Pistol, May 25, 2024 – Free Event  

• Youth Fishing Derby – June 2024 -All ages welcome – Free Event - No Pre-Signup Needed – Sign in at Entry 

Gate. We will need volunteers to help with the people fishing as needed, putting poles together, signing people in, 

handing out bait, etc. The more the merrier… 

More info and signup links on the website on the Events page: https://www.bigwalnutcc.com/?page_id=1932 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

Love to All, 
 

 
 
614.439.4718,  
vickydiller@gmail.com 
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